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A pond hockey tournament in West Salem is coming together.......at the hands

      

of a high school senior who needs the idea to work in order to graduate.  Luke Langreck is
behind the idea.

  

  

(Click for Audio)

  

The Lake Neshonoc Pond Hockey Tournament is February 8th and 9th on the  West end of
Lake Neshonoc. Youth teams play Friday while all other teams play  Saturday. All profits will
benefit local youth hockey. For more information go  to facebook and find Lake Neshonoc Pond
Hockey or click the link on our  website.

  

www.facebook.com/lakeneshonocpondhockey
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http://1410wizm.com/newsmedia/2013/01_January/25_Friday/Pond Hockey For Senior Project Coming/ICE_1.mp3

